

Hollybrook Infant School



Seagarth Close, Southampton, SO16 6RN

Telephone: 023 8077 1528

Headteacher: Mrs J Wood, NPQH Deputy Headteacher: Mrs C Clifford

Tuesday 15th November 2016

Dear Parents/carers.

Internet Safety Workshop - Wednesday 16th November 7pm

Please note that due to low take up by parents, unfortunately the above workshop will not be taking place and therefore the only workshop to go ahead tomorrow will be at 2pm.

Please note the workshop will also now take place in the Junior School.

If you are now able to attend the 2pm workshop, please let the office know as soon as possible.

Yours faithfully,

Jane Wool

Jane Wood







